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Alfredo Fernandez <maxgxlmyrtlebeach@gmail.com>
Tuesday, January 26, 2010 4:02 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
I do not like the proposal to lower leverage to 10:1

Forex accts are not insured. Requiring 10 times larger deposits to
trade the same size is not in the best interest of the retail forex
trader.

Sent from my iPhone


